Wareham Recycling Committee Town Hall - 54 Marion Road - Wareham, MA 02571 MINUTES - November 10, 2021 - Meeting via Zoom

- Marilyn was approached by John Peardon of the Nautical Whalers Parrot Head Club of Southern Massachusetts, a local group who provides volunteer help to non-profits. He will get back to us if they can provide volunteers for projects such as cleaning, staining the deck at the Center, etc.
- Volunteer John Antonino discovered a leak in the fluorescent shed, which he patched and repaired.
- We are now keeping lithium batteries in a separate container, as SEMASS will no longer pay or pick up. However, Earl can take them to the Hazardous Waste Day on November 20.
- The Paint Shed stayed open until the end of October due to low usage.
- Hazardous Waste Day scheduled for Saturday, November 20 from 9-12 at Municipal Maintenance on Charge Pond Rd. - a valid transfer station sticker is required!
- Still no news on the State DEP grant money we plan on buying 5-6 tumbling composters and maybe updating the brochure.

Amanda moved to adjourn the meeting; Ann Marie seconded. Unanimous vote 4-0-0 and meeting was adjourned at 5:35pm

Next meeting is Wednesday, December 15 at 5pm via Zoom.

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman

Amanda Cobb, Committee Secretary